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"Sacred Hearts Sisters Discuss the Future,
Elect Councilors at Provincial Gathering"

FElected councilor, Sisters of the Pacific-U.S. Province of the Congregation of the Sacred
Hearts of Jesus

Hawaii Catholic Herald

March 23, 2017
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The Sisters of the Pacific-U.S. Province of the Congregation of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus
and Mary discussed “bold and forward looking proposals” and elected three provincial

councilors at their provincial chapter, March 7-9, at the St. Anthony Retreat Center in
Kalihi Valley.

The theme of the chapter, or general meeting, was “We are ready and willing, we come to
do your will.” Attending were three of the congregation’s international leaders: superior
general Sister Emperatiz Arrobo, vicar general Sister Aurora LaGuarda and the major
superior of Asia Sister Ratna Kumalasari.

The proposals, following the community's call to “create a new face of the Congregation,”
Jfocused on _four priority areas: congregational responsibilities and relationships, mission
and ministry, community life, and resources for sustainability.

Guiding the process was Father Johnathan Hurrell, provincial of the U.S. province of the
Sacred Hearts Fathers and Brothers.
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At the conclusion of the chapter, superior general Sister Emperatriz encouraged the sisters
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